
 

Prot.No.28/2024 

May 20, 2024 

Dear All Parishoners 

Bishop of Nagoya 

Goro Matsuura 

 

Report and Response to the Damage Caused by the Noto Peninsula Earthquake (8) 

-Recruitment of staff members 

 

+Peace to you 

 As I reported recently in "Report and Response (7)" regarding the recruitment of volunteers, Caritas 

Noto Support Center is conducting support activities to meet the needs of the community. The recovery 

situation in the affected areas is still severe and support activities are expected to take a long time. However, 

as reported in the previous announcement, the priests and sisters who have supported the base for a long 

period of time are now beginning their terms of office one after another, and we are facing a serious shortage 

of human resources with a limited number of staff. 

With volunteers expected to come from all over Japan in the coming summer, we urgently need to secure 

staff who can manage the activities of Caritas and the volunteer base over the medium to long term in order 

to continue our support activities for a long time. 

Therefore, the Diocese of Nagoya is urgently seeking paid staff for Caritas Noto Support Center. Please see 

the application guidelines for details. If you are interested, please contact Caritas To-no Support Center. 

 

Notes 

 

1. Employment period: 1 year (renewable). Start date negotiable. 

 

2. Employment Type: Temporary staff (limited to the period of disaster support implementation) 

 

3. Location: 

1)Caritas Nono Support Center: 1-1-54, Hirosaka, Kanazawa, Ishikawa, Japan 

2)Caritas Nanao Base: 59 Kobe, Minami-fujibashi-cho, Nanao City, Ishikawa Prefecture 

3) Caritas Hakui base: 30-4, A, Senrihama-cho, Hakui, Ishikawa Prefecture 
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4. Contents: 

(1) Secretariat staff: Working to build a foundation for activities, conduct needs assessments, staff 

coordination, volunteer coordination, center management, and liaison to ensure the smooth 

implementation of overall project activities. 

2) Base operation staff: Base operation, volunteer coordination, coordination with aid recipients, water 

support, etc. 

 

5. Person in charge: Father Yoshihiro Kataoka, Director, Caritas Noto Support Center 

 

6. Inquiries: Caritas Noto Support Center 

 Phone: 070-1220-7495 

  E-mail: noto.saposen@gmail.com 

That's all. 


